MINUTES OF THE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON 

21ST NOVEMBER 2002 AT 2PM WITHIN THE GROUP OFFICE

1. SEDERUNT AND APOLOGIES

In attendance:  
Simon Lawrence
-
Chairman/Co-ordinator




Margaret Totten
-
Treasurer




Laura Stevenson
-
Vice Chairperson




Linda Conner

-
Development Officer (staff/minute-







taker)
Apologies:

Graham Kennedy
-
Secretary

2. PREVIOUS MINUTES

The previous minutes were proposed by Laura and seconded by Simon.

3. MATTERS ARISING


A short discussion took place regarding ongoing application for Charitable Status. It was agreed by the Committee that the application should be pursued in the format of an Unincorporated Association as opposed to a Company Limited by Guarantee. This was decided due to the size and nature of the group, lack of premises, resources etc.  (Action: DO to continue with draft submission to Inland Revenue for Charitable Status.) 

The Committee were advised that amendments were required to the existing Constitution by the Inland Revenue (Charities) prior to Charitable Status being granted. A draft version of the Constitution was therefore submitted to the Committee at the meeting. Feedback from the Committee was positive regarding this. Committee stated they were happy with the progress made on this to date and pleased with the Constitution in its redrafted form. 

4. PROGRESS REPORT

To date, mailings have been forwarded to all CABs, GPs, hospitals and other statutory and voluntary agencies.
Total leaflets distributed = 3065 Pink Leaflet, 2705 Patients Perspective, 810 Posters, 795 Information Sheets. Grand total = 7375 leaflets distributed.

The December Newsletter is almost finished and will be distributed within the next few weeks. The Contact List has now been closed and we hope to commence printing and copying next week.
5. AOCB

As there was no further business, the meeting was closed. 

6. DATE OF NEXT MEETING: Date of next Management Committee Meeting was set for 21st March 2003.
